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I’m strongly in support of this bill because I believe it is unnecessary to ban books. 

Schools should not be burdened with catering to some peoples’ personal  

and irrational fears. In fact, those who want to ban books are a good example of why 

we should not ban them. Knowledge overcomes fear. 


